
 

 

 

 

 

 

SHF Cancels Permitting of All Heritage Circuit and Prairie Cup Series 2020 
Competitions and suspends awarding Points. 

 
SHF Cancels 2020 Heritage Provincial Finals Competition. 

 
 
 
May 15, 2020 

 
Dear SHF Members and Fellow Competitors, 
 
After much serious, and very difficult deliberation the SHF Board of Directors has come to the 
heart-breaking decision to cancel Permitting of all Heritage Circuit and Prairie Cup Series 2020 
Competitions due to COVID–19.  This decision means the SHF will suspend awarding of points 
for 2020 Year End Awards.  The SHF will be refunding all Permitting and Nomination fees that 
have been paid for 2020. 
 
As a result of the Heritage Circuit cancellation it is necessary to cancel the 2020 Heritage 
Provincial Finals Competition.  
 
These decisions are unprecedented and have been agonizing for your Board to make. As fellow 
equestrians we know how important these competitions are to our members, and we know 
how challenging COVID-19 has been to everyone in the equestrian world.   
 
We are all very much looking forward to a time in the future when we are able to meet and 
compete once again.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Averil Parsons at (306) 780-9449. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shirley Mawson 
SHF Vice President of Sport 
 


